Dear parents/carers

Otters have started a new school year focussed and happy. I am very proud of them.

This term we will be looking at the Rainforest and Brazil. We will read The Explorer together which is one of my favourite books. Please have a look at the attached Knowledge Organiser with your Otter so you can chat about their learning this term.

I am planning a class trip to The Living Rainforest, near Newbury. This is a wonderful trip - more details to follow soon.

Uniform expectations: Monday - Forest School Tuesday - uniform Wednesday - PE Thursday - uniform Friday - uniform

Homework - there isn't any!

Reading - please do one of the following - (1) make sure your Otter reads independently at home every day; (2) listen to your Otter read at home every day or (3) read to your Otter at home every day.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Many thanks

Miss P